
U.S.F.S. Officials, 

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho. This project 

has the potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion investment into our state 

and restore an area of Idaho's backcountry desperately in need of repair. 

 

The project will bring huge economic benefits to the rural communities surrounding the project site. 

Midas Gold will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is 

expected to exceed $34 million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs I am confident 

nearby towns will see from the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. I urge you to now move forward and 

permit the mine using alternative 2 so Midas Gold can put Americans back to work. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Name: charles pickens 


